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Dear Mrs Morton 

Consultation on Schedule of Further Modifications – 
Modifications 2.10  

Thank you for affording Hampshire County Council the opportunity of 
ommenting on these proposed modifications.  c

 
Firstly I am pleased to advise that, in its capacity as landowner, the County 
Council supports the proposed change to the policy wording of Policy CP6 
which is now justified and effective in recognising the periodic need for 
public service providers to invest in improved community infrastructure 
through the disposal (or part-disposal) of sites which are no longer fit for 

urpose. p
 
However, the County Council wishes to object to modification 2.10, page 
49, paragraph 3.51. The proposed modification does not overcome the 

ounty Council’s previously stated objection on this point. C
 
The Highway Authority understands the City Council’s reasoning with 
regards to the policy safe guarding of the Botley Bypass alignment within 
Winchester City Council's area; namely that the City Council considers that 
a final decision should be made as to whether it should be kept or 
abandoned at Stage 2 of the Winchester Local Plan. However, Hampshire 
County Council, in its role as the Highway Authority, wishes to reiterate its 
position with regard to the safeguarding; namely that it should be removed 
from the Core Strategy entirely. This is  for the reasons previously set out 
in the letter from the County Council’s Director of Economy, Transport and 
Environment's to Winchester City Council's Chief Executive, Mr Simon 

den dated 26 March 2012.  E
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This letter is already before the Inspector but is attached again for ease of 

ference.  

Yours sincerely 

trategic Planning Manager 

enc 

re
 

 
 
 

Pete Errington 
S
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